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2020-2021 School Year to Start as Planned 
 

 

Dear El Dorado Union High School Community,  

 

I wanted to personally reach out to let you know that our anticipated start of school is still 

scheduled for August 10, 2020. 

 

Yesterday, Governor Gavin Newsom made comments about a possible earlier start to the 2020-

21 school year without knowledge or consent from the California Department of Education and 

the State Board of Education or any school districts. Our start to the 2020-2021 school year is 

unchanged. As you know this situation changes rapidly. We will keep everyone updated about 

any changes or modifications to the upcoming school year, but at this time, we do not anticipate 

any change in dates. 

 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Ron Carruth 

Superintendent 

El Dorado Union High School District 

(530) 622-5081 
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